
 

            Covid 19 Guidelines for Lyppard Little Uns 

Hi There! 

We have really missed you all over the last 6 months or so, but we would now like to introduce 

you to the new chapter for Lyppard Little Uns toddler groups. Before we open and welcome 

you all in, please read the following guidelines; 

1. Spaces will be limited, with a maximum of 15 adults. 

2. Booking is essential, so please call the Lyppard Hub on 01905 616841 to secure a place. 

This can only be done on the day before the session, from 9am until 7pm and will be on 

a first come, first served basis. To comply with Track and Trace rules, we will require the 

Adult and Child’s names, as well as a contact phone number, which be held securely for 

21 days. 

On Arrival; 

1. Before entering the building, all adults must wear a mask and must be worn during the 

session. 

2. Please report to the main reception to check in and pay, the entry fee is currently £2 for 

1 adult and first child, then 50p per additional child, please have the correct money 

ready, if possible. 

3. Please follow the one-way system within the Hub and we will let you know when it is 

safe to enter the hall. 

4. For the time being, our sessions will run for 1 hour each on Friday mornings and will 

adhere to the 2 metre social distancing regulations, with activities spaced out 

accordingly.  

5. Unfortunately we are currently unable to supply drinks and snacks so you should bring 

your own, if required. 

The layout may look different to what you are used to, but the warm welcome from Caren and 

Kara stays the same as ever. 

 

 


